
SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION 

Subject: Traffic Calming Plan for Dogwood Acres Drive at the Proposed 
Southern Community Park. 

Meeting Date: February 8, 2006 

Recommendation: The Transportation Board voted 8-0 to provide the Council with 
the following recommendation. 

The Board believes the design of the vehicular and pedestrian 
access and the parking for the Southern Community Park is 
inadequate and does not address key safety issues. The Board 
believes the original Southern Community Park design should 
be reconsidered for implementation. 
If the parking area south of Dogwood Acres Drive were limited 
to no more than 40 spaces the Board supports the proposed 
traffic calming measures. 
The Council should request that NCDOT install a traffic signal 
at Dogwood Acres Drive and US 15-501 South. 

Members Present: Howe, Hapgood, Carder, Barnes, Juliano, MacGregor, 
Eldridge, Paulsen 

Vote: 8-0 

Aye: Howe, Hapgood, Carder, Barnes, Juliano, MacGregor, 
Eldridge, Paulsen 

Nav: None 

Prepared By: Eleanor Howe, Chair 
David Bonk, Coordinator Long Range and Transportation Planning 


